City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 821 N. 25th Street

APPLICANT: Deworth Restoration Associates

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

PROPOSAL: To allow the construction of three

single-family attached dwelling units in the
R-63 Multi-family Urban Residential District

For questions, please contact David Watson

at 804-646-1036 or David.Watson@richmondgov.com

SIS

816 1/22

902

900

/,

/\ 813 1/2

813

\ 811

901

ﬁ\\

90 Feet

RN




